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Nine project members attended the session.  
 
Alice Gustafson, Administrative Process Redesign (APR) Director, offered to answer any questions from the team 
members, and reminded the group that an AE campus forum will be held on May 10. While the focus of the forum 
is the Enterprise IT Decision Making project, updates and questions on any of the AE projects will be addressed as 
time permits. Given this event, there will be no AE Wrap-Up on May 10. 
 
Alice also polled the group for input regarding the continuation of AE Wrap-Ups beyond this semester, offering 
monthly meetings or other options if the group felt they should continue. The project members agreed that based 
on recent Wrap-Up attendance, the weekly meetings do not need to be extended. AE will continue to post weekly 
project updates on the web site. 
 
Bruce Maas, CIO, reported that he and Alice are working on the structure and guidelines for transferring the three 
IT-related AE projects to the implementation teams. 
 
No questions were presented. 


